
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
28/02/22 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: Respecting each other and our world 
 
I hope you have had an enjoyable and restful half term. As part of your child’s PSHE 
curriculum, all year 8 learners are taking part in the First Give project (further details found 
at Home - First Give). As part of this project, learners have identified some of the social 
issues within the local community and researched charities that work hard to tackle these 
issues. Each class is raising awareness for a different charity by taking part in some type of 
social action, with one charity being awarded £1000 at the end of the project. 
 
Your child’s chosen charity is Wildside Activity Centre and one of the social actions that the 
class have agreed on is a community litter pick. In collaboration with Woodsetton 
Community Litter Watch, your child’s class will take part in a community litter pick on 
Thursday 3rd March between 9am and 10.30am. Your child will be accompanied by 
myself and 2 other members of staff and they will need to ensure that they bring a warm 
coat in addition to wearing usual school uniform (trainers may be worn for the walk). 
 
If you have any questions about the community litter pick or anything else regarding the 
First Give project, please don’t hesitate to get in contact with me. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr T Clarkson 
Assistant Principal 


